Board of Directors

Chairman Carlotta Boone, Ph.D.

Vice Chairman Vanita Williams

Recording Secretary Shirley Robinson Walker

Corresponding Secretary Josephine Rigmaiden

Financial Secretary Jaqueline Harper

Treasurer Jaquis Gaskins

Immediate Past Chairman Allison Blow

Interim Parliamentarian Melanie Grant Jones August 14, 2023

Dear Supporters,

After a 3-year hiatus, Old Dominion Foundation marked the return of our annual golf tournament. It was another record-breaking year as tickets were purchased by 119 golfers and 66 non-golfers!

We would like to give a special thank you to Ms. Arienne Thompson Plourde from Google (our Eagle sponsor), Mr. Jesse Drost from Ourisman Lexus (our hole-in-one sponsor) and Ms. Kristi Black, District Director for Representative Abigail Spanberger, for participating in our special day.

This day would not have been possible without all of your support. I want to heartily thank everyone who golfed, participated in the non-golfer events, served as a vendor, or provided donations. Thanks to all who purchased an ad, hole sign, or sponsorship. Thanks to everyone who made the 17th Annual Golf Tournament a success!

Please know that it is thanks to your commitment to the community that allows us to fund education, health, and arts programs. Your support helps students achieve their dreams of a college education. The success of this tournament furthers our efforts to meet the needs of Prince William County families. We hope we can continue to partner with you in the future.

Thanks again! See you in 2024!

Sincerely,

Carletta Boene, PhD
Carlotta Boone, PhD
Chairman
Old Dominion Foundation, Incorporated